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Raszka Shelley

From: Gail Esler <g-esl@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 1:14 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Bill#HB3515  ATTENTION:  Members of the Natural Agriculture and Resource Comm.

We need to maintain full protection of Oregon's wolves.  Please kill bill HB3515 as it would end the protection of the 77 

confirmed wolves occupying Oregon's 97,000 sq. miles, plus only 7 wolves are known to be outside of NE Oregon!!!   

Sincerely, Gail Esler 

Sent from my iPad 


